The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International
FL DKG State Organization

State Meetings Registrar/Conference Chair
Fall 2020 Meeting Report

Beginning in late spring, 2020, your state registrar began to receive registration forms and checks for our 2020 Fall Executive Board meeting scheduled for September 18-19 in Lake Mary.  Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the decision was made to initiate a virtual meeting on September 19.   At the time that decision was made, sixteen (16) members had registered for the conference.  All 16 members received refund checks during the month of July.  The current balance in the meetings/conference budget is $2211.93.

Respectfully submitted,
Rhonda S. Work
State Registrar


